
On Monday, May 31, ECAT Administrative 
Offices will be closed in observance of 

Memorial Day. 

ECAT will ONLY operate 
Routes 59X, 61, 64 Beach Jumper, and 

the Pensacola Beach Trolley. 
Regular service and operations will resume on Tuesday, June 1

For specific route start and end time or other ECAT route 
information, please call 850-595-3228 or visit www.goecat.com. 
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